
WHAT’S ON IN ART ? 

Term 3 

We had such a great start to term in the Art room. 

Students were busy working on portfolio tasks that 

included collage, printing, colour blending, puppetry 

and sculptures. All of these incorporate our theme 

of Sustainability - using recycled materials and 

spreading messages about the importance of 

taking care of our environment. Whilst remote 

learning interrupted these tasks, the students’ work 

is ready and waiting for them back at school. 

 

Thank you for the great response to our Clay Art 

Incursion. We have had nearly half of the school 

order a clay item. These have been collected and 

are eagerly awaiting the return of students for 

completion. Any students who are on site on 

Wednesdays and have ordered a clay item will be 

able to paint theirs before the end of term. 

 

It has been wonderful to see artwork coming in 

from students during remote learning. It is a 

highlight of my week seeing what is being created 

at home. Here are some photos of art at home - 

enjoy! 

 

Ms Laird 

 


